
 
 
2-8-18 
 
Re:  End of Year 8th Grade Activities 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
We are fast approaching a very exciting time for 8th graders.  It is hard to believe that high 
school is less than seven months away.  Preparations for our graduation and year-end 8th grade 
activities are already well underway.  Please note the following on your calendar. 
 
Spring Play​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Friday, March 16 
Movie (Hidden Figures) field trip  ​ ​ Friday, April 6 
History/English Engagement Day​ ​ Wednesday, May 16 
Six Flags field trip​ ​ ​ ​ Tuesday, June 12 
8th grade dance​ ​ ​ ​ Wednesday, June 13 
Graduation ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Thursday, June 14 
 
The purpose of this letter is to provide you with the list of 8th grade events, and to ask for your 
help in emphasizing the importance of responsible student behavior for the remainder of the 
school year.  It is our sincere hope that all 8th graders will be eligible to participate in each of the 
planned events with classmates.   
 
This week, Kaki McLachlan and I will begin meeting with 8th graders in Advisory classes to 
discuss the year-end activities and reinforce high expectations for 8th graders through June 14, 
2018.  Students will be reminded that loss of privileges may be assigned as consequences for 
failing grades, poor attendance, failure to turn in library materials, office referrals, or more 
serious infractions that result in in school suspension or home suspension.  The activities listed 
above, including participation in graduation, are privileges that may be withheld for irresponsible 
behavior.   
 
We know that our students are responsible 99% of the time and that these reminders may seem 
unnecessary.  However, it is our sincere desire that all 8th graders participate in activities they 
will remember for some time.  Thank you for working with us to make this a reality.  If you have 
any questions, please contact Rick van Adelsberg or Kaki McLachlan at (415) 454-8390.       
 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++  
 

Signature Section  
 

I understand the contents of this letter and agree that my child has permission to participate in the 
activities listed above.  I will remind my child of White Hill’s expectations at this time of year.  
 
 



______________________________________ 
Student Name (Please Print) 
 
 
______________________________________​ ​ ​ ​ ________________ 
Parent Signature​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Date 
 
 
❏​ I can be contacted to help with one or more of the activities listed above. 

​ Please circle the event(s) in which you are most interested helping.   
 
​ Cell phone #:  _____________________________ 
 
 
I understand the contents of this letter and agree to maintain my behavior at a high standard in 
order to participate in end of the year activities.  I understand White Hill’s expectations at this 
time of the year.  
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Student Name (Please Print) 
 
 
_______________________________________​ ​ ​ ​ _________________ 
Student Signature​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Date 
   
 
 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++  
 

 
Please return one signed letter to your Advisory teacher and keep one copy for 

your reference. 
 

Deadline:  ​
Friday, February 16, 2018 


